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Thank you for the opportunity to comment.

It appears that the Scheme does not acknowledge the Secretary of
State's concerns labeled as "significantly adverse." By not recognizing
this comment, no changes have been made to the plan: no exploration
into alternative routes or alternative engineering or acknowledging in
creased costs under the current plan.

Unfortunately, this lack of response demonstrates insincerity and non-
cooperation.

Please save Stonehenge for now and for the future.

Sincerely,
Betty Winholtz





